

Kristen Parker, RDH, President
Cynthia Senior, RDH, President-Elect
Catherine Dunn, RDH, Vice-President
Elizabeth Carr, RDH, Treasurer
Carrie Fowler, RDH, Secretary
Theresa Brandon, RDH, Immediate Past President

January 30, 2017

Senator Dean Kirby, Chair Mississippi Senate Public Health and Welfare Committee Mississippi State Capitol P.O. Box 1018 Jackson, MS 39215

RE: Mississippi Dental Association and Mississippi Dental Hygienists' Association 2017 Meetings

Dear Senator Kirby,

Speaking on behalf of the Mississippi Dental Hygienists' Association, we would like to express our commitment to meeting with designated representatives from the Mississippi Dental Association once a quarter during the 2017 calendar year.

It is important to us that we address the general supervision and professional liability issues that we discussed with you in our meeting. It is also important to us to have not only the representatives from each professional association, but also to have the lobbyists attend the meetings.

The Mississippi Dental Hygienists' Association welcomes the opportunity to meet with leaders of the Mississippi Dental Association in the hopes that we can identify workable and helpful resolutions to our challenges.

Very Respectfully,

Kristen Parker, RDH MDHA President 2017 Elizabeth Carr, RDH MDHA Legislative Chair